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SUMMARY
Conditionally limits space considered to be occupied by dealer for purposes of obligation to redeem
beverage containers.

<i>Clarifies that brewery licensee and brewery-public house licensee may deliver malt beverages,
wine or cider directly to consumer only if holding direct shipper permit.</i>]

Repeals alcohol percentage limit for malt beverage labeled or otherwise designated as beer.

Allows Oregon Liquor Control Commission to allow multiple brewery-public house licensees to
operate at single premises. Allows brewery-public house licensee to produce malt beverages for
other brewery-public house licensee under custom order agreement.
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